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Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Bill & Queenie English, Harry Egan, Patrick Kearns, Bridget O’Sullivan, 
Willie Walsh, Esther Higgins, Kathleen O’Sullivan, Maisie Dunne,  
May O’Leary, 

 
May They Rest in Peace. 

 

We welcome the new member of our Parish Community: 
Caoimhe Nancy Finnegan 
Who was recently Baptised 

 

Feast of The Assumption 
Tomorrow Monday, August 15th, The Feast of The 
Assumption of Our Blessed Lady, is a Holy Day of 
Obligation. Vigil Mass this evening  Sunday at 6.10pm.  
Masses as on Sundays. There is an extra Mass at 
7.30p.m. on Monday 15th August, in Holy Rosary 
Church. 
 

Would you have an hour to spare on Mondays from 11.00am to 
12.00pm, to help with the cleaning and upkeep of our beautiful 
Parish Church?  If you would like to help out as part of a team, 
ring the Parish Office @ 021-4636508. Thanking you in advance. 

Cork Association for Autism Fundraiser. 

Fly your balloon for Autism and take part in the 6km Blue Balloon Fun 
Run/Walk in aid of the Cork Association for Autism. The event will 
take place in Blackrock at 11am on Sunday September 11th. Blue 
Balloons will be given to all participants and light refreshments will be 
served after the event. Funds raised will go towards vehicle costs for 
transporting clients from their homes to the CAA's service centres and 
out on activities and day trips.  Register online 
at www.corkautism.ie or request a sponsorship card from Carol on 021 
453 3642 or at c.walsh@corkautsim.ie. 

ANNUAL GROTTO MASS 

The Annual Mass at The Grotto, Roches Terrace, will be 
celebrated on Tuesday, August 23rd at 7.30pm. If the weather is 
inclement Mass will be celebrated in Our Lady of Lourdes, 
Hospital Chapel. Everybody very welcome. 

 
Leaving Cert Results 

We would like to wish all Leaving Cert. Students awaiting their 
Examination Results the very best of luck on Wednesday, and 
every success in their future. 
 

Heritage Week in Midleton 
 
Historical Talk on Spike Island: 
"Too beautiful for thieves and pick pockets" by author                
Cal McCarthy in Midleton Library on Thursday 25th August '16 
at 7:30-8:30pm 
 
Local History Talk in Midleton Library: 
"Living in Midleton a hundred years ago" -a lecture describing 
daily life in Midleton between 1900 and 1919 by Tony Harpur 
Saturday 27th August '16 at 1pm 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


